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Memorandum 

 
 
To: CA-MPO-Committees 
From: Lucinda Shannon, Senior Regional Planner 
Date: March 14, 2021 
Subject: Adjustments to the Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) FY21-24 

 
 
 
 
 
Purpose: To inform CA-MPO Committees about adjustments made to the TIP.  

 
 
Summary: The following adjustment was made to the TIP in March 2022.  
 

Preventative Maintenance & System Preservation and the Preventative Maintenance for Bridge 
Groupings were updated in March 2022.  $250,000 was moved from the Preventative Maintenance for 
Bridge Grouping to the Preventative Maintenance & System Preservation Grouping.  This transfer is to 
account for additional actual obligations this year for the State of Good Repair project for the Dairy 
Road over the 250 Bypass. 


